
 
 

 

 

 

 

     This notice is being provided to you or information purposes only in compliance with the Open 

Public Meetings Act. 

 

 

   PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Tuckerton Environmental Commission meeting scheduled for August  

10, 2017 has been cancelled due to lack of quorum.  

 

 

SUSAN MAGUIRE, SECRETARY 

Tuckerton Environmental Commission  

 

Copy to: 

 

     Tuckerton Beacon 

     Asbury Park Press 

     The Press of Atlantic City 

      


